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From:

Dr. Shekhar Bandhu

Bangalore City Hospital & Training Center

Bangalore

To,

Dr. P.K. Nayak   
301, Rose Ave

Bangalore

Dear Dr. Nayak
Based on your application and interview, I am very pleased to inform you that you have been selected as an intern in our hospital & training center. You can begin your internship from October 1st, 2011
Your past academic performance have been incredible in the medical school, however, internship can be very hectic and tiresome. 

You have to report to Dr. Alok Trivedi on your joining day.

Look forward to having you here.

Yours truly,

Dr. Shekhar Bandhu
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